March 14, 2008
Mr. Butch Adams
Miles Excavating, Inc.

P.O. Box 458
Basehor, KS 66007
NOTICE TO PROCEED

119TH STREET WIDENING FROM U.S. 69 TO RILEY (TH-0734)
Dear Butch:

This letter will serve as your Notice to Proceed for the above referenced project.  In accordance with the contract documents, the work shall be completed as follows:

1. Begin construction on March 17, 2008.

2. Complete all Phase 1, 2 and 3 work and open all lanes to traffic by October 15, 2008.
3. Complete all Phase 4 restoration work (lawn sprinkler system, landscape restoration, sod, and permanent seeding) and all Phase 1, 2, 3, and 4 punch list items by November 15, 2008.
Please contact me with any questions at (913) 895-6042.

Sincerely,

WAYNE A. GUDENKAUF, P.E.

CIVIL ENGINEER, SENIOR

jnc
cc:
John E. Yoakum, P.E. – HNTB Corporation




Adam Pritchard, P.E. – KDOT

Email:  
William D. Brown, P.E. – Director of Public Works

Alan Daniels – Construction Inspector II
Daniel G. Miller, P.E. – Acting City Engineer

Chris Hutton – Construction Inspector II
Larry E. Blankenship, P.E. – Acting Assistant City Engineer
Ron Hyland – Transportation Project Inspector II
Bruce L. Wacker, P.E. – Assistant City Traffic Engineer

Sean Reilly – Communications Manager
Mary Lou McCann – Contract Specialist

